
Student Traffic Safety  - When picking up and dropping off students, it is important that the 

crosswalk in front of the academic wing parking lot is kept clear at all times. Please do not 

stop your vehicle while in this space. 

Thank you PAC for the amazing BBQ fundraiser that was hosted at our Meet the Teacher 

night, and thank you parents for contributing! This fundraiser raised $500 toward the goal 

of helping buy new sports team jerseys for all of the sports teams!  If you missed Meet the 

Teacher night but want to connect with your students teacher, please make sure to book an 

appointment during parent teacher conferences on October 18 & 19 and visit our website 

Staff page for teacher contact information so you can connect via email. 

Many of our sports teams have started their seasons!  If your student is participating in 

sports this year, please make sure to login in to SchoolCashOnline and pay the athletic fee.  

Students must also sign the Athletic Code of Conduct and return it to their coach before 

they will be allowed to play. 

Middle House T Shirts are available to purchase on SchoolCashOnline!  Make sure you make 

your purchase ASAP so that we can get the order in quickly.  Students will be able to wear these 

shirts for Spirit Wear Friday as well! 

Students joining Band will need their instruments at ATS starting September 26th for our Begin-

ner Band Blast. This year, professional musicians will be here at ATS to teach students in small 

groups the basics of their instrument. All Band students new to their instrument need to attend. They will learn how to properly care for 

their instrument and how to play the first five notes on their instrument. We will also be offering a pizza dinner for $5.00, payable 

through School Cash Online. The Beginner Band Blast will start at 3:00 pm and end at 6:45 pm on the 26th. If you have any questions, 

please email Ms. Falk at joy.falk@abbyschools.ca  Any middle school student 

still wanting to join Band this year, must return their form by Monday. 

Congratulations to Gurjovan S and Taneesh S who competed in the first Cross 

Country meet of the season. Taneesh finished 5k in 27:41 and Gurjovan com-

pleted 4K in 23:24. Next meet is Tues Sep 26 at Clearbrook Park. Come out and 

cheer on our runners! 

Attention all peer tutors. You have been emailed a join code for a new Peer Tu-

toring Teams, please join the Teams asap.  

Sept 28 Orange Shirt Day 

Sept 28 Grade 10’s Free Pizza! 

Sept 29 Non-Instructional Day 

Sept 30 National Day for Truth and Reconciliation 

Oct 2 
No School (in Lieu Day for National Day for Truth & 

Reconciliation) 

Oct 3 PAC Meeting 

Oct 5 Photo Retakes 

Oct 5 Grad Cruise 

Oct 9 Thanksgiving Day 

On the Horizon 

For our students safety, please 
keep this crosswalk  clear! 


